
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 

(MPWMD) Board of Directors will conduct a public hearing on the Draft 2022 MPWMD 

Annual Report on March 20, 2023 at 6:00 PM.  The MPWMD invites any person interested in 

the District’s activities in the protection and augmentation of the water supplies of the District to 

review the report and comment. Copies of the Draft 2022 Annual Report can be obtained free of 

charge by calling the District at (831) 658-5610 or by e-mail at joel@mpwmd.net.  

At least 72 hours prior to the scheduled hearing, a meeting agenda will be posted in a 

conspicuous place at the front entrance of the District office located at 5 Harris Court, Building 

G, Monterey, CA 93940 and on the District’s website at the following address: 

https://www.mpwmd.net/who-we-are/board-of-directors/2023-board-meeting-agendas/. The 

meeting agenda will provide specific information about how to observe and provide public input 

in-person or via teleconferencing means.  

The public may provide written input in advance of the meeting by e-mail to 

comments@mpwmd.net, by U.S. Mail at Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk, P.O. Box 85, Monterey, 

CA 93942-0085 or by hand delivery at 5 Harris Court, Building G., Monterey, CA 93940. Oral 

comments will be received during the March 20, 2023 public hearing.  

/s/ Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk 

E-mail: joel@mpwmd.net

Phone: (831) 658-5652

Dated: March 6, 2023
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